November 2, 1998

Dr. William G. Vernetson

Director of Nuclear Facilities

Department of Nuclear and Radiolo jical
Engineering

P. O. Box 11830

University of Florida

Gainesville, Florida 32611

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-83/98-202
Dear Dr. Vernetson:

A United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) inspection was conducted from
October 6-9, 1998, at your University of Fiorida Test Reactor facility. The enclcsed report
represents the results of that insr a,

No significaiit safety issues were identified. No reply is required.
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:

Seymour H. Weiss, Director

Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning
Project Directorate

Division of Reactor Program Management

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Dr. D. Dudziak, Head

Nuclear Engineering Department
North Carolina State University
P. O. Box 7909

Raleigh, NC 27695-7909

Nelson W. Couch

Radiation Safety Officer

North Carolina State University
P. O. Box 7909

Raleigh, NC 27695-7909

Dr. Ratib A. Karam, Director
Neely Nuclear Research Center
Georgia Institute of Technology
900 Atlantic Drive, NW
Atlanta, GA 30332

Dr. R. U. Mulder, Director
Reactor Facility

University of Virginia
Charlottesville, VA 22901

Dayne H. Brown, Director

Division of Radiation Protection

Department of Environment,
Health, and Natural Resources

P. O. Box 27687

Raleigh, NC 27611-7687



